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Dear Classmates: 

 

In the last five years, members of the Class of 2012 have moved to locations across the globe, pursued 

challenging job opportunities, and continued graduate and doctoral-level education. Although we have 

changed since we were students together, we think you will agree with us that the relationships we built 

during our time on campus are ones meant to last a lifetime. This is why we want you to mark your 

calendars for June 9-11, 2017 to celebrate our 5th reunion. 

The campus that hosted us for those four transformative years has also changed: 

1. Hoover Hall will be unveiled as the premier dining space on campus on October 28 due to the 

generosity of Dave ’67 and Suzanne ’67 Hoover. 

2. Anderson Street is now the official entrance to DePauw University, featuring a tree-lined road 

accommodating two-way traffic.  

3. With the support of generous alumni and friends, Blackstock Stadium was updated, and Reavis 

Stadium, a new multi-sport facility, was built.  

4. The bookstore moved to downtown Greencastle, and you can now enjoy a Starbucks brew while 

you browse. 

5. The Lilly Center has made significant enhancements, including the 16,000-square-foot Welch 

Fitness Center, in honor of the generous gift given by Scott ’82 and Kim Welch.  

 

These developments have improved DePauw’s campus for young Tigers – just as excited about the 

adventure ahead as we were – and prospective students, making an important decision that will shape their 

lives and the future of DePauw.  

None of these changes would have been possible without contributions from alumni, and that is why our 

5th reunion is a great opportunity to collectively show our support for The Fund for DePauw. Just a 

reminder that the GOLD Challenge is coming up very soon on November 2 – this will be our time to make 

an impact as the Class of 2012! 

We’re looking forward to welcoming you back to Greencastle soon. We can’t wait to reunite in our 

favorite stomping grounds and see all the amazing changes of campus together.  

Regards,   

      
Andrew Desmarais    Stephanie Grass    
desmaraisa0@gmail.com   stephanielgrass@gmail.com  

 

                                                                   
Charles Pierre     Emily Reavis 

cfjpierre@gmail.com    emily.reavis@gmail.com   


